

## NOTICE OF POSSIBLE CITY COUNCIL QUORUM

## CITY OF BUNKER HILL VILLAGE, TEXAS

THURSDAY, JANUARY 20, 2022 4:00 P.M.

Notice is hereby given that members of the City of Bunker Hill Village City Council in numbers which may constitute a quorum, may participate in a Ribbon Cutting and Open House Celebration, to be held at Memorial High School, 935 Echo Lane, Houston, TX 77024, Houston, Texas on Thursday, January 20, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.

This meeting is purely a social meeting at which there will be no deliberation, nor will there be any formal action taken. While there may be incidental discussion of City business, the City Council will not be deliberating as a governing body of the City of Bunker Hill Village. Any discussion of public business is purely incidental to the social meeting.

I, Karen Glynn, City Administrator of the City of Bunker Hill Village certify that the above notice of meeting was posted in a place convenient to the general public in compliance with Chapter 551, Texas government Code, on January 17, 2022 at 12:00 p.m.

(SEAL)

Karen H. Glynn, P.E., City Administrator

This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available. Requests for accommodations or interpretive service must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting. Please contact the City Secretary's office at 713-467-9762 for further information.